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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
I want to thank everyone for their help this past 

month, especially with regards to our Bean Supper, which 
went extremely well, coffee & donuts and your assistance 
with the Baby Bottle Drive.  These efforts make a real im-
pact in our community.  

 
March is shaping up to be an extremely busy 

month, and I am hoping you can help lend a hand once 
again.  First up is our March Bean Supper this Saturday, 
March 1st at 4:30 PM.  Please contact me if you can volun-
teer or donate a casserole or dessert.  Monday, March 3rd 
we will have our monthly Council Meeting at 6:30 PM at 
Our Lady.   

 
Note:  Since Ash Wednesday falls on the first 

Wednesday of March, we are moving our monthly Rosary 
to the second Wednesday, March 12 at 6 PM.  Also, it was 
decided that since Our Lady and Holy Cross will be closing 
this summer, that we will be alternating between these two 
churches for the rosary through June.  As we hosted the last 
one, the March Rosary will be at Holy Cross. 

 
I will be away in Bangor on March 8 to host the 

State Free Throw competition and to take part in the annual 
judging weekend where the State Program Directors and 
Officers gather to evaluate the Faith In Action forms.  This 
is all leading up to the annual State Convention in April.   

 
On Saturday, March 15th, the Knights of Colum-

bus Councils of the Prince of Peace Parish will be hosting 
the annual St. Patrick’s Dinner at Holy Family starting at 5 
PM.  We are in need of helpers in a variety of areas.  There 
is a “SignUp Genius” form posted where you can sign up to 
help in a number of these areas.  You can access that form 
by clicking on the icon for it on our District page here:  
https://sabattuskofc.org/st-patricks-dinner .  We are plan-
ning on another successful and fun event—please join us! 

 
During the last week of the month, the Prince of 

Peace Parish will be hosting its annual mission.  We will be 
hosting a guest speaker that you can read more about on the 
PoP website.  Different parish groups will take turn hosting 
the simple meal each night of the retreat. The Knights of 
Columbus is hosting the first night, March 24th.  If you can 

attend (and I encourage you to do so—it should be a mean-
ingful experience during Lent), please consider bringing 
food to share for this simple meal.  You can sign up here:  
https://sabattuskofc.org/event-sign-up—This form was cre-
ated so that we can see what different people are planning 
to bring to offer as much variety as possible. 

 
Last month, I noted in the newsletter that pictures 

of our most recent scholarship recipients would be found in 
the newsletter and then I forgot to insert the pictures.  
Please forgive me—I have included them on the next page 
this time! 

 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
 

Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 Mar 1—Bean Supper—OLR—4:30 PM 

 Mar 3—Council Meeting —OLR—6:30 PM 

 Mar 12—Rosary—HC—6:00 PM 

 Mar 15—St. Patrick’s Dinner—HF—5 PM 

 Mar 24—Parish Mission—HF—5—8 PM 
 

Prayer Corner 
FOR THE INTERCESSION OF ST. JOSEPH 
O Joseph, virgin-father of Jesus, most pure spouse of 
the Virgin Mary, pray every day for us to the same 
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Jesus, the Son of God, that we, being defended by the 
power of his grace and striving dutifully in life, may be 
crowned by him at the hour of death.  

 

Upcoming Degrees 

 
 Tbd 

 
Birthdays This Month 

Don Champagne 
Joe Corkery 
James Dymond 
Donald Saindon 
 

Knights of the Month 
Mike Bolduc—for his support and 

volunteer work with our Bean Suppers 
 

Family of the Month 

Steve & Katie Caron (and children)
for their leadership by example in rais-
ing their Catholic family. 

 

Insurance Agent:   

Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 
 william.weiss@kofc.org 

www.sabattuskofc.org 

mailto:william.weiss@kofc.org


The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com

Your sponsorship of this newsletter direct-
ly benefits our Scholarship Fund!  To re-
serve a spot here, contact:  Robert 
Michaud—gk@sabattuskofc.org  
 
Thank you to all of our sponsors for your 
continued support! 
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Council Officers 

CHP – Fr. Elaiyaraja Thaniyel - 393-7106 Adv. Xavier Michaud – 740-0794 

G.K. Robert Michaud – 740-6585 Lec. Alexandre Michaud – 740-0685 

D.G.K  James Daigle – 576-6618 War. Don Champagne – 375-8084 

Ch:  Dave Devoe – 333-2096 I.G. Mike Bolduc – 841-3458 

Rc: Rick Jensen - 420-1338 O.G. Marc Gosselin - 713-5993 

F.S. Daniel D. Bouffard – 212-1699 Tru. 1. Ron Tolini – 375-4865 

Treas. Brian Labrecque – 576-6288 Tru. 2. Nicolas Michaud – 740-8004 

 Tru.3. Robert Durgin – 922-9246 

  

   

  


